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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street London SE1 0LL 

T 020 8555 1200 F 020 7960 3602 
Textphone 020 7960 3629 

london-fire.gov.uk 

Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA 8612.1 

Date of response: 29th April 2024 

Request:  

Are the service looking to get new pumping appliances? 

What is the preferred manufacturer going forward e.g. Volvo, Mercedes. 

Response: 

On the London Fire Brigade website we have published our latest strategy on Fleet for the future. 

Please link on the link below regarding the future plans to the LFB fleet Strategy 2024-2035 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/8965/lfc-24-019-london-fire-brigade-fleet-strategy-w-appendix-
signed.pdf  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 
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